
 Student Notices 
Tuesday, December 6th 2022

 

School-Wide Notices 
       

  
The GINGERBREAD HOUSES ARE ARRIVING!!! 
 
Please check out the SLSS Annual Display in the showcase just off the 400 wing. This year's contributors 
from Mrs. Guidone's Level 1 and Level 2/3 foods classes. 
       
More houses will be added over the next 2 days and will be in the display case for the next week. 
       

 
 

 
 
 

Clubs and Activities 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Athletics 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Important Upcoming Dates 
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